NITHYA | Los Angeles

City Councilmember

RAMAN | 4th District

September 22, 2022

To: Public Works Committee

Attention: Councilmember Bob Blumenfield, Chair
200 North Spring Street

Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: 2669 Bronholly Drive (Council File: 22-0499)
Dear Honorable Councilmembers,

Thank you for your attention to this matter for a proposed project located at 2669 Bronholly
Drive, which is located in Council District 4. The Council Office strongly supports the Bureau of
Street Services’ (StreetsLA) recommendation that the City Council grant the CEQA appeal by
the Bronholly and Carolus Residents Coalition, rescind the Notice of Exemption, and direct that
the permit application be returned to StreetsLA for further consideration and more meaningful
analysis to study any adverse potential impacts by the proposed project to protected trees or
protected wildlife.

With gratitude,

Mashael Majid



